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Stars of the Week

FS2       Jaydon
Y1         Elliot
Y2         Emily
Y3         Charlotte and Ruby
Y4         Poppy
Y5         Ellori and James         
Y6         Kaela
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to Oliwia in Class 2 who received a Head Teacher’s Award this week for her lovely writing.
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Courtesy Cup

Well done to the BLUE team, St Andrew’s, who are this week’s winners.

	Attendance - for the week ending 13 November
Class FS2

97.3%
2nd
Class 1

97%
Class 2

96.7%
Class 3

98%
1st
Class 4

97.3%
2nd
Class 5

97.2%
3rd
Class 6

95.7%


	Breakfast Club  
Would parents please, whenever possible, pre-book places at Breakfast Club so that we can ensure that we have enough staff. Thank you.
Youth Sunday 
This Sunday is Youth Sunday and is also the day that the Holy Ghost Parish will be welcoming the First Communion children as they begin their course. Please join us at 11.00 mass if you can.
Thank you! 
Through your hard work and generosity the Harvest Market raised £99 for Cafod and the Children in Need cake sale raised £394.74. Particular thanks to the School Council for organising these events.
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Our Christmas Fair is next Friday! Please come along and enjoy it. If you are able to help that would be fantastic – please speak to Adele or Nina or your child’s teacher. Each class will be running a stall so please send in donations!!

Foundation Stage and Class 1 will be running the Red and Green stall, selling all sorts of red or green items – be as imaginative as you can! 

Classes 2 and 3 would be grateful for donations of chocolate for their Chocolate Tombola. 

Class 4 will be decorating biscuits and would like donations of biscuits (perhaps Christmas shapes) and icing tubes.
Classes 5 and 6 would be delighted to receive donations of Christmas decorations to sell on their stall.
Have a lovely weekend
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